
Hello, 
 
2 of my 3 children are injured every time they have received a vaccine. 2 physicians have recommended 
we stop vaccinating them because of their reactions. 
 
I strongly prefer my children be vaccinated, but they cannot.  
 
Rather than remove vaccine exemptions, please focus your energy on having the vaccine companies 
make their vaccines safer and contain less toxic chemicals, which is the part the physicians believe my 
children are reacting to.  
 
And, did you know vaccines contain fetal tissue? What if that was against my religion to put this in my 
body? 
 
It’s a slippery slope to remove exemptions. Don’t do it. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Rochelle 
 


